
You are invited to attend a public workshop to
suggest local transit service that best meets your needs.

The workshop is part of a transit study being conducted by the North Florida 
TPO, in partnership with Nassau County stakeholders, to determine local transit 

needs and recommend transit services to improve mobility and access for 
Nassau County residents and employees.

Wednesday, May 20, 2015
6 – 7:30 p.m.

Florida State College at Jacksonville
Betty P. Cook Nassau Center

Nassau Room
76346 William Burgess Boulevard

Yulee, FL 32097

The meeting will begin with a presentation, followed by a question and answer 
period and small group discussions.  The workshop will provide an excellent 
opportunity for residents, employees, business owners and community leaders 
from throughout Nassau County to review and discuss local transit needs and 
suggest transit route options that best meet the needs of the community. Hear 
about the study and input received to date. Discuss options for local transit serving 
Nassau County.

For more study information or questions 
regarding the study or workshop, 
contact April Bacchus, Project 
Manager, England-Thims & Miller

(904)265-3224,
bacchusa@etminc.com
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